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“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 
As the 2014-15 school  year draws to a close, I want to thank all 
of the students, teachers, staff, parents, administrators, school 
board members, and community members for another great 
year.  Due to the commitment that each one of you has made 
this year, the students at Treynor Community Schools  have 
been able to learn, grow and experience success in a caring and 
supportive environment. 
 
School will dismiss  for the summer on Tuesday, May 26th.  Stu-
dents will be released at 11:00 a.m. on this day.  Breakfast and 
lunch will  not be served, so please plan accordingly.  Have an 
enjoyable summer! 
 
Parents~Due to a new state law, school will begin a week later than normal next fall.  
Therefore, you have 91 days of summer to enjoy before classes will be back in ses-
sion! Registration for the 2015-16 school year will be held on Monday, August 
3rd, in the high school commons.  Parents may register students from 8:00 a.m.—
1:00 p.m. or from 4:00—7:00 p.m.  The first day of school will be Wednesday, Au-
gust 26, with school dismissing at 1:00 p.m.  A copy of the 2015-16 school calendar 
is available on the school website and also in this newsletter. 
 
I want to take a moment to thank a few individuals that have provided service to our 
students and the Treynor Community Schools for many years.  All of these individu-
als have committed many years of their career working at Treynor and will be retir-
ing at the conclusion of this school year.  Therefore, when you see them during their 
final days at school or in the community, please thank them for their faithful dedica-
tion and outstanding service. 
 

 Suzanne Halterman~ 17 years of service (Elementary Teacher) 
 Tami King~  15 years of service (Middle School Teacher) 
 Ron Lockwood~ 20 years of service (Custodian) 

 
I also want to acknowledge those that have indicated they will not be returning to 
teach at Treynor Community Schools next year.  We appreciate the service and 
impact these individuals have provided to our students during their time at Treynor 
and wish them continued success with their future endeavors. 
 

 Tim Larsen~  Elementary Principal 
 Nigel Horton~ Elementary Teacher & Coach 
 Stephanie Fholer~ Middle School Teacher 
 

The Treynor community has a MARVELOUS school district for which I know we are 
all proud.  The success of this district is due to the hard work and support of every-
one mentioned above.  I appreciate the opportunity to lead and grow with the district 
and look forward to many more exciting years ahead.  Have a FUNtastic summer! 
  
Mr. Elwood 

Congratulations 
and best wishes 

to our retiring 
staff members! 



Newsletter Page 2 

Five students were inducted into the National Business Honor Society, Treynor High 
School Chapter on March 31, 2015.  New members are Keagan Hedrick (Sr.), Nicole 
Bedell (Sr.), Kade Dohmen (Sr.), Luke Schnepel (Sr.) and Grant Mantell (Jr.).  To qualify 
for membership, a student must be a high school junior or senior, have completed or be 
currently enrolled in his/her third business course, and have a minimum standard GPA of 
3.5 in business courses and 3.0 overall average. 
 
The purpose of the National Business Honor Society is to: 
 Promote and recognize academic achievement in business education at Treynor 
High School; 

 Foster and recognize leadership skills and character development; 

 Help members grow ethically and socially by promoting and encouraging an interest in business; 

 Encourage member involvement in service learning initiatives. 
 
Officers elected after the induction ceremony are President—Grant Pryor; Vice President—Keagan Hedrick, 
Secretary—Nicole Bedell, Treasurer—Grant Mantell. 

NATIONAL BUSINESS HONOR SOCIETY 

Instrument Display Night for those students interested in beginning band will be held 
on Wednesday, May 20, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Elementary Music Room. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Mr. 
Schoening, jschoening@treynorcardinals.org. 
 

BEGINNING BAND INSTRUMENT DISPLAY 

ELEMENTARY BOOK FAIR 

 
A BIG THANKS go out to all of the volunteers that made our Spring Scholastic Book Fair 
such a huge success.  Hats off as well to Amanda Anderson for serving as our spring 
coordinator.  The fair resulted in a book profit of nearly $2,500 for our elementary library.  
Thanks for supporting our book fair! 
 
 

ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB FUNDRAISER 

Buffalo Wild Wings is a sponsor for the Treynor Athletic Booster Club fundraiser.  On May 6, 
on either dine-in or carry-out, a percentage of their sales will be donated to the Booster 
Club.  When you pay your bill, just mention “Treynor Booster Club”. 
 
Enjoy a night out, or at least a night without cooking, and support the Treynor  Booster Club! 
 



It’s hard to believe that we are entering our last month of the school year.  I am so proud of 
our elementary students and the progress that they have made!  During the month of April we 
completed our annual Kindergarten Roundup, K-1 and 2-3 Spring Music programs, 5th Grade 
Band Concert, 5th Grade Babysitting Clinic, AR Cardinal Cart #3, 5th Grade Woodmen 
Speech Contest, Bank Teller Field Trip to UNO, 5th Grade Arbor Day Project,  Fun Fridays, 
the Kindergarten field trip to the Rose Theater, Kdg-L Class of the Month Pizza Party and visit 
from St. Paul’s Preschool.  The 5th Grade students also had the opportunity to tour the middle 

school and see what life will be about next fall .  We are really looking forward to our K-3 Field Day on May 
1st, 4-6 Track Meet on May 8th,  the Accelerated Reading 100 Point Club Luncheon and Kindergarten Grand-
parents Day.  As we head down the home stretch, please let me know if you have questions or concerns 
about your children’s education.  Feel free to stop in anytime, call or email:  712-487-3422 or 
tlarsen@treynorcardinals.org. 
 
Mr. Larsen, Principal 
Treynor Elementary School 
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FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

May 1  K-3 Field Day @ 12:00 noon 
May 5  Cardinal Branch Bank @ 9:00 a.m. 
  Kindergarten to Rose Theater Field Trip 
May 5 & 6 5th Grade Puberty Lessons 
May 6  1:00 p.m. Early Dismissal—Teacher Inservice 
May 8  Grades 4-6 Track Meet @ 10:00 a.m. 
May 11  School Board Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. 
May 13  Cardinal Branch Bank to Amazing Pizza Machine 
May 14  Grades 3-5 Career Fair 
May 18  Kindergarten Grandparents Day @ 2:00 p.m. 
May 19  4th Grade to SAC Museum Field Trip 
May 21  Accelerated Reading Cardinal Cart #4 
May 26  11:00 a.m. Early Dismissal—Last Day of School 

The K-3 Field Day will be held behind the Elementary School on Friday, May 1st from 12:00 noon 
until 3:00 p.m.  Parents and grandparents are welcome to attend, but lunch will not be available 
that day.  Rain date is scheduled for Friday, May 15th.  Please check the Cardinal Courier located 
on the school website for additional details. 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

K-3 ELEMENTARY FIELD DAY 

4-6 ELEMENTARY TRACK MEET 

The 4th, 5th and 6th Grade Track Meet will be held at the new athletic complex on 
Friday, May 8th beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Rain date is scheduled for Friday, May 15th.  
Please check the Cardinal Courier located on the school website for additional details. 



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL …. 
 MRS. BERENS 

May 6  1:00 Dismissal—Teacher Inservice 

May 7  Fine Arts Night  @ 7:30 p.m. 

May 8  4-6th Grade Track Meet  @ 10:00 a.m. 

  MS “Neon” Dance, 7:00—9:00 p.m. 

May 12  JH Spring Concert @ 7:00 p.m. 

May 22  MS Awards Ceremony 

   May 26  Last Day of School—Dismiss 11:00 a.m.  

 

 

I would like to share some of the things that took place over the past month and what we are looking for-
ward to as we head down the homestretch of this school year. 

 

We had five of our sixth graders attend the Southwest Iowa Math Bee in Logan.  Our Treynor team re-
ceived 6th place out of 24 teams!  Those students who participated were:  Emma Ehmke, Malloy Helvie, 
Dawson Goss, Abby Jacobsen and Jonas Keay.  Individual awards were given to the top 25 individuals in 
which Jonas Keay finished in 7th place and Abby Jacobsen finished in 19th place out of 120 total stu-
dents.  Congratulations for a very good performance! 

 

Mrs. Stogdill had all 8th graders write a 4-5 minute speech about “How My Optimism Will Help Me Press 
on to Greater Achievements in the Future”.  Ten students, listed below, were selected to move on to the 
next level where each student presented their speech to several judges and were given a medallion from 
the Optimist Club.     

   Boys  Jayden Anderson, Jerry Jorgenson, Broc Livengood, 

     Brendan Mass and Danny Poulos 

   Girls  Kayla Chapman, Noel James, Isabelle Kudron, 

     Alora Nowlin and Caitlyn VanRiper 

Danny Poulos and Isabelle Kudron were both selected as first place winners and moved on to the next 
level. 

 

We plan to finish our year off with an Awards Ceremony just like we did last year.  As of now, we plan to 
have this on Friday, May 22nd.  Please read above for other end of the year events that will also take 
place. 

 

Thanks for all of your support, and as always, please don’t hesitate to call or email if you have any ques-
tions or concerns. 

 

Mrs. Berens 

Middle School Principal 
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 middle school 
 activites! 



Page 5 Newsletter 

Since this is the last newsletter before the 2015 senior class graduates from 
Treynor High School, I would like to thank them for the leadership and school 
spirit they have provided.  I thank you and wish you the best of luck in the future.  
Don’t forget about the sweat, tears and cheers you have put in at Treynor High 
School.  We are proud of you and will remember you.  Good luck Seniors! 

May 7  Fine Arts Night at 7:30 p.m. 
May 13  Senior Awards Night in the West Gym @ 6:30—7:30 p.m. 
  Baccalaureate @ 8:00 p.m., Zion Congregational Church 
May 14  Seniors last full day in the classrooms 
May 15  Graduation practice at 8:30 in the West Gym 
May 17  Graduation @ 2:00 p.m. in the West Gym 

THOUGHTS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MR. NAVARA 

SPRING/SUMMER ACTIVITY PASSES 

Activity passes for spring/summer are available.  These passes will admit one person to 
thirty home contests for track, soccer, softball and baseball.  Tournament games are not 
included.  The passes reflect a significant savings from paying admission at the gate.  
Adult passes are $90 and student passes are $55. 

Passes can be purchased in the Superintendent’s Office. 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

The first week in May, May 4-8th, has been designated as a special time to honor the 
men and women who lend their passion and skills to educating children.  Teachers 
play a key role in student success and sometimes a simple “thanks” is all a teacher 
needs to feel valued.  We are very proud of our teachers and appreciate their sacri-
fices and support for our children throughout the year.  Please take the time to cele-
brate your students’ teachers during this week.   

REGISTRATION DAY—AUGUST 3, 2015 

Registration Day for the 2015-16 school  year will be Monday, August 3 from 8:00 
a.m.—1:00 p.m. and from 4:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. in the High School Commons.  In or-
der to accommodate those who absolutely cannot attend on this day, an alternate time 
will be made available.  Details will be in the next newsletter.  However, please be 
advised that during this alternate time, there will only be one secretary available to 
receive payments and distribute forms.  “Drop-in” registration in the school offices will 
not be available.  
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SUMMER TUTUORING 

Summer tutoring sessions will be available for students K-6th grade from June 8—July 
28.  The instructor is Melanie Schuler who has been a tutor for the last four school years.  
The location is yet to be determined.  When it’s finalized, I will e-mail everyone.  Each 
session covering one subject will be 30 minutes in length costing $10 for each session.  
If you would like the student to be tutored in more than one subject, then please sign up 
for multiple sessions.  Sessions will be held on Mondays and Tuesdays from 9:00—
11:00 a.m.  Additional sessions can be scheduled if requested.  Each parent needs to fill 
out a form, which is located in the elementary office, for their student and turn them back 
into the elementary office.  Please get the forms done before the last few days of school.  
If you have any questions, contact Melanie at melschuler13@gmail.com or at 712-484-
3946. 

SHOES4LOVE DRIVE 

In the USA alone, people throw away over 680 million pairs of shoes every year.  
That is why the annual “Shoes for Love” drive was started.  During shoe drives, vol-
unteers collect gently used shoes of any size so they can be refurbished and given 
to the shoeless and to help support orphans, orphanages, and poverty-stricken fam-
ilies in Central America and Africa. 
 
The annual shoe drive occurs between March and June.  Unite with us and keep 
shoes out of the landfills and together we will help the orphaned and needy.  Bring 
your gently used shoes, any size or type, and place them in the collection boxes at 
school or Zion Congregational Church. 

BOOSTER CLUB GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Treynor Athletic Booster Club 

Four-Person Best Ball Tournament 

Treynor Recreation Area 

Saturday, June 6, 2015 

10:00 a.m. Start time 

$160 per team 

(Payment is needed to secure a spot.  Cart rental is extra.  Lunch is included in team fee.) 

Proceeds benefit the Treynor athletic programs.  Please contact Matt Robinson (treymj@frontiernet.net) to reg-
ister.  Flag prizes and door prizes will be awarded.  Sign up early! 
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MAY—SCHOOL BOARD RECOGNITION MONTH 

As citizen leaders, school board members face complex and demanding chal-
lenges.  Yet few people fully understand the scope and far-reaching implica-
tions of board members’ responsibilities.  All Iowa citizens should recognize 
the vital contributions of these  men and women and focus attention on the 
crucial role these elected public officials play in the education of our children.  
Their job is to establish a vision for the education program, design a structure 
to achieve that vision, ensure schools are accountable to the community and 
strongly advocate continuous improvement in student learning.  That job en-

tails an endless string of meetings and school functions to attend; reams of reports, agendas, proposals and 
other information to read and study; and a host of difficult decisions to make. 

School board members come from all walks of life.  They are farmers, secretaries, doctors, lawyers, homemak-
ers, architects, truck drivers, professors, business owners and real estate agents, to  name a few.  Although 
they wear many hats in the workday world, school board members must pull together as  a team toward a com-
mon goal—helping students achieve.  Though they may individually disagree on certain issues, their role as a 
board is to consistently strive toward that goal. 

Board members contribute thousands of hours each year leading their districts.  Whether it be crafting policies, 
hiring top-notch administrators, listening to staff and student concerns or recognizing outstanding programs, 
board members always keep their eyes on the goal of student achievement.  The time spent in board meetings 
represents just a small fraction of the hours school board members spend leading in their districts.  They also 
work hard at seminars and training sessions to keep abreast of the latest trends in educational  leadership, are 
deeply involved in community activities and spend many hours in the schools and at extracurricular events.  
Their love of learning, and concern and caring for students, staff and community, drives board members’ desire 
to lead so students can achieve. 

In recognition of the dedicated service of Iowa school board members, May has been designated School Board 
Recognition Month by the Iowa Association of School Boards.  Please join us by saying “thanks” to our school 
board members and recognizing their efforts throughout the year. 

     Jerry Hempel, President 
     Randy Young, Vice-President 
     Gary Funkhouser 
     Dave Paulson 
     Erica Schnepel 
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DISTRICT TECHNOLOGY UPGRADES 

BOARD APPROVES CHROMEBOOK PURCHASE FOR MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS ALONG WITH 
SHIFTING iPADS TO THE ELEMENTARY 

During their April meeting, the Treynor Board of Education approved the purchase of 
Chromebooks for 6th through 12th grade students.  The newest lightweight Dell 
Chromebook model features a gorilla glass touch screen, 180-degree hinge, extra pro-
tection from drops and spills, and an excellent battery life.  The Dell Chromebook was 
selected as the new 1:1 device after a Technology Committee spent the year re-
searching Chromebook use in schools, examining the needs of Treynor School District 
students and staff, and evaluating several different brands and models of  Chrome-
books. 

The new Chromebooks will replace the aging IBM Lenovo Laptops that were rolled out to 9th through 12th grade 
students for the District’s first 1:1 initiative in January, 2012.  In September of 2013, iPads were rolled out to all 
Middle School students.  Even though the iPads are not yet out of date, Chromebooks will be provided in grades 6
-8 so that Middle School and High School students are using the same device and platform.  The current Middle 
School iPads will be shifted to the elementary this summer.  Treynor Elementary currently has about 100 iPads 
which were purchased in the spring of 2013.  With the addition of 200+ iPads coming from the Middle School and 
the existing elementary computer labs, Treynor Elementary is close to achieving a 1:1 student to computer ratio. 

The Board approved using PPEL funds to purchase the 475 Chromebooks for the price of $299.03 per device.  
After totaling all costs associated with purchasing the Chromebooks, Google Management license, Hapara add-on 
software, HDMI/VGA adapters and additional iPad charging carts for the elementary, the technology upgrade cost 
will be $160,266.69. 

The new Chromebooks will be handed out to students the first week of school in August, 2015.  The Technology 
Committee will plan a Chromebook Boot Camp to get students on the fast track to learning more about their  new 
devices and how to properly care for them.  With parent approval, Middle School and High School students will be 
allowed to take the devices home each night so that they can continue their learning process after they leave 
school.  Students will be responsible for caring for their device, and will need to purchase their own laptop bag, 
case or backpack with separate laptop slot to transport these devices between home and school. 

 

BUSINESS CLASSES & “CARDINAL CART” 

 

The business classes are finding out first-hand what is involved in operating a 
business.  For the past two months, they have been planning, managing, and op-
erating the “Cardinal Cart,” a cart that serves snacks and drinks during Card Pride. 
 
The Entrepreneurship class took this new business from an idea to an operating 
business.  The class identified their target market and chose items that they 
thought will be appealing to this group.  After conducting research on the healthy 
food guidelines required for K-12 schools, they chose their product offering to meet 
those guidelines.  Class members are Tanner Kaeding, Trey Robinson, and Steph 
Sudan. 
 
The Marketing class was recruited to help with the marketing efforts which includes social media, promotion, distri-
bution, product, and pricing. Prices were set after calculating the cost per item and sales were estimated based on 
number of students. Class members are Sarah Duysen, Michael Godfrey, Emma Kaeding, and Travis Manzer. 
 
The Accounting class keeps financial records for the Cardinal Cart, and will be creating financial statements after 
recording transactions and sales. Class members are Travis Manzer, Trey Robinson, and Steph Sudan. 
 
Through this experience, the business classes have learned that customer behavior is not easy to predict and how 
important it is to adapt to changing conditions.  Operating a business takes planning, good decision making, good 
record-keeping, and teamwork… all skills they have developed in this project. 
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Making Summer Meaningful 

Many working parents worry about how to they can afford to make their 
child’s summer vacation a meaningful experience. It’s tough for any par-
ent, but especially tough for those who work and won’t be home every 
day to help orchestrate activities that will keep them busy and produc-
tive, while also being a bit educational. It takes some serious planning in 
advance.  Here are some inexpensive things to consider: 

Develop a reading program – Sit down with your kids early in the sum-
mer and help them identify some books to read over their vacation. Of 

course, goals for each child will depend on ages and reading levels. Be sure to help them select a mix of books 
that reflect education, adventure and fun, then head to your nearest library to check them out. Helping your kids 
develop a love of reading early on and learning how to use the library will be a true blessing to them for the rest 
of their lives. 
 
Explore your family’s history – As you’ve read in the feature article, there are all kinds of fun ways to learn 
about your family. Your kids can take charge of capturing all the great family stories over the summer at reun-
ions and family visits. Also encourage your kids to begin documenting their immediate family history through 
photo journals and video stories to assist generations to come. 
 
Learn the value of money – The summer months can be a marvelous time to help your kids begin to under-
stand the value of a dollar. Giving them a set amount they can spend each week – and helping them under-
stand what is acceptable for them to spend it on – will be the beginning of a solid financial education. For terrific 
examples of financial learning activities to do with your kids, you can refer to Yes You Can…Raise Financially 
Aware Kids. 
 
Take charge of some chores – Summer is a great time to teach your kids responsibility! Sit down with them in 
advance and outline what you expect of them over the course of the summer. Whether it’s mowing the yard 
each week or making certain all the dishes are put away each day, a clearly posted list of daily and weekly 
chores will be a real plus in making sure they happen. 
 
Inspire a volunteer spirit – Children find a real sense of fulfillment in helping others. Opportunities for volun-
teerism are endless and can range from something as simple as providing assistance to an older neighbor with 
daily chores, to aiding a large organization. 
 
Complete a major household project – Over the course of the summer, have your kids go through their old 
toys and treasures while cleaning out the basement, then help them hold a garage sale from which they get all 
the proceeds. Your family can even take on other household projects, like painting the bedrooms or planting a 
garden. 
 
Get some real life office experience – Many parents today are either self-employed or work for companies 
that are open to having children help out in the summer. Suggest a summer project in your office that would be 
helpful for your company and a great learning experience for your child. With or without pay, it will look good on 
their resume when they begin looking for work years later. 
 
Summer school – Could your student use a little extra help with Math, English, a foreign language or another 
course? A few weeks of summer school can be a cost effective way to help students catch up on challenging 
classes from the past school year, or get a jump on the fall semester. 
These are just a few ways to ensure this summer brings a meaningful experience for your kids. By providing a 
positive and productive summer vacation, you can help create memories that last for years. 
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Happy Mother’s Day! 

    Congrats Grads! 

 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    
 

  
  

 

1 
K-3 Field Day 
12:00—3:00 
Boys Track @ 
Red Oak 5:00 

 
 

2 
JH Large Group 
Contest @ Red Oak 
Girls Soccer  @ 
Denison 9:00 
Boys Soccer @ 
Riverside 8:00 
 

3 4  
Baseball Practice 
Begins;  JH Track 
@ F-M 4:00; G & 
B Golf  T-C Here 
4:00; B Soccer 
Clarinda Acad. 
Here 5:00; G 
Soccer @ L.C. 4:30 

5  
WIC G & B 
Track @ Gris-
wold 3:30 
Kindergarten to 
Rose Theater 

6 

G & B WIC 
Golf @ Atlan-
tic 9:00 
1:00 EARLY 
DISMISSAL 
TEACHER 

INSERVICE 

7  
Fine Arts 
Night 7:30 

JH Track @ 
Audubon 4:00 

8 
 Grades 4—6 
Track Day 
G & B Golf  Under-
wood Here  4:00 
 Boys Soccer @ 
A.L. 4:30 
G & B Track @ 
Underwood 5:00 

9 

Large Group  
Music Contest 

10 
 

11  
Softball Practice 
Begins 
JH Track @ Mo 
Valley 4:00 
Girls Track @ 
T-C 4:30 

12   

JH Spring Con-
cert @ 7:00 
G Golf @ T-C 
4:00 
G & B Soccer 
@ Tri-Center 
4:30/6:00 

13   
Card Bank Trip 
Senior Awards 
Night @ 6:30 
Baccalaureate 
@ Zion Con-
gregational 
Church 8:00 

14  
G & B District 
Track Here 
4:00 
Grades 3-5 
Career Fair 
 

15 
Girls Soccer @ 
A.L. 4:30 
Boys Soccer Riv-
erside Here 5:00 
Boys Sectional 
Golf 

16 
 

17 
Graduation 

     2:00 

 
 

18 
G & B Soccer 
@ Underwood 
4:30/6:30 
Girls Regional 
Golf ; Kdg. 
Grandparents 
Day 2:00 

19 
Girls Soccer @ 
T.J. 4:30 
Boys Soccer @ 
WCV 5:30 
4th Grade to 
SAC Museum 

20   

 

21 
G & B State 
Track 
Elementary AR 
Cardinal Cart 

22  
G & B State 
Track 
Boys District 
Golf 
V/JV B Soccer 
Atlantic Here 
4:30/6:00 

23  
G & B State Track 

24  

 

 

 

25  
Memorial 

Day 
 
JV/V Baseball 
@ Nodaway 
Valley 6:00/7:45 

26  

Boys SubState 
Soccer 
Girls Regional 
Golf 
Last Day of 
School—Dismiss 
@ 11:00 

27 
9th BB/SB   
T-C Here 
4:00/5:00 
JV/V SB/BB 
Tri-Center 
Here 6:00/7:30 

28  
Boys SubState 
Soccer; G  Soccer 
@ Riverside 5:00; 
JV/V SB  SW 
Valley Here 
6:00/7:30 

29  
Boys State Golf; 
Girls Regional 
Soccer; 9th BB/SB 
@ Mo Valley 
3:30/5:00; JV/V 
SB/BB @ Mo 
Valley 6:00/7:30 

30 
Boys SubState 
Soccer 
Boys State Golf 
Varsity Baseball @ 
Treynor 11:00 

May 2015 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1  
Girls State Golf 
9th BB/SB @ 
Griswold 
3:30/4:00 
V SB/BB @ 
Griswold 5:30 
 

2 
Girls State Golf 
Girls Regional 
Soccer 
JV/Var SB @ 
Shenandoah   
5:30/7:30 

3 
9th BB/SB Un-
derwood Here 
4:00/5:00 
JV/Var SB/BB 
Underwood Here 
6:00/7:30 

4 
Boys State 
Soccer 

5 
JV/Var SB/BB 
Lo-Ma Here 
6:00/7:30 
Boys State  
Soccer 
Girls Regional 
Soccer 

6 
Boys State Soccer 
 
Booster Club  
Golf Tourney at 
TRA 
 

7 
 
 

8  Girls Re-
gional Soccer 
9th BB/SB @ 
AHST 4:00 
Var SB/BB @ 
AHST  5:30 
 

9  
 

10   
9th SB @ A.L. 
5:00 
JV/Var SB @  
A.L. 6:00/7:30 
JV/V BB @ 
Denison-Schles-
wig  5:30/7:45 

11  
Girls State 
Soccer 
9th/JV BB @ 
T.J. 11:00 

12 
Girls State 
Soccer 
9th BB @ T-C 
4:00/5:00 
JV/Var SB/BB 
@ T-C  
6:00/7:30 

13 
Girls State Soc-
cer 
Varsity SB @ 
Creston 
Varsity BB @ 
Atlantic 11:00 
 

14 
 

15  
9th BB/SB @ 
3:30/4:00 
V SB/BB @ 
5:30 
IKM-Manning 
Here 

16 
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Clarinda 
5:30/7:30 
 

17  
9th BB Mo Valley 
Here 11:00; 9th 
SB Mo Valley 
Here 5:00; 
JV/Var SB/BB 
Mo Valley Here 
6:00/7:30 

18 
JV/V SB @ 
Essex 6:00/7:30 

19  

9th BB/SB @ 
Underwood 
5:00/4:00 
JV/Var SB/BB 
@ Underwood  
6:00/7:30 

20 
Varsity SB Invi-
tational Here 
10:00 
Varsity BB 
Here 11:00 
 

21 
 

 

 

 

22   
9th/JV BB @ 
Mo Valley 9:00 
WIC BB @ 6:00 
V SB Riverside 
Here 6:00/8:00 
Doubleheader 

23  
WIC SB @ 
6:00 

24   

WIC BB @ Mo 
Valley 6:00 
 
 

25  
WIC SB @ 
Riverside   
JV BB Here  
T-C & Under-
wood 
4:00/6:00/8:00 

26 
9th/JV BB T.J. 
Here 11:00 
WIC Baseball 
@ Mo Valley 

27  
Var BB @ T.J. 
1:00 (T.J. & 
Law-
ton/Bronson) 
Var SB @ Bed-
ford 9:30 

28  
 

 

29  
Var SB/BB @ 
Audubon  5:30 
K-2 Boys & 
Girls Basket-
ball Camp  

30   
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

 
 

 1 
JV/Var SB/BB  
@  Lo-Ma 
6:00/7:30 
 

2   

9th BB Lo-Ma 
Here 11:00 
JV/V SB  EH-K 
Here 6:00/7:30 
 

3 
JV/V BB 
Creston Here 
6:00/7:45 

4 
 

5 
 

 

 

 

6  
Var BB Riverside 
Here 5:00 & 7:00 
(Doubleheader) 
 
Regional Softball 

7 
JV/Var BB  Lenox 
Here  6:00/7:45 

8 
Regional Softball 
JV/V BB West 
Central Valley 
Here 6:00/7:45 

9  
JV/Var BB  
 West Harrison 
Here 6:00/7:45 

10  

Regional Softball 

11 
District Baseball 
 
JV/V BB Lewis 
Central Here 
10:00/12:00 

12 
 

13 
 
Regional Softball 

14  
 
District Baseball 

15 
 

16  
 

17 
 

18 
District Baseball 
 

19 
 

20  
State Softball 
 

21  
State Softball 
Sub-State Base-
ball 
 

22 
State Softball 
 

23  
State Softball 
 

 

24  
State Softball 
State Baseball 
 

25 

State Baseball 

26 
 

 

 

                  

27  
 
 

28 
 
 

29 
 
 

 30 
 
State Baseball 

31 
 
 

1 
 
State Baseball 

 July 2015 
 Celebrate Independence Day! 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, reli-
gion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, socio-economic status or ances-
try.   Treynor Schools supports Affirma-
tive Action and Equal Opportunity Em-
ployment. 

 

This will be the last newsletter for the 2014-15 school year.  The first 
newsletter for the 2015-16 school year will be available online or 
mailed before the end of July.  It will contain information for registration 
and for the 2015-2016 school year.   

Have a great summer! 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynorschools.org 

Treynor Community 
School 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 

END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR FEES 

Just a reminder with the end of the school year approaching—all lunch accounts must have a 
positive balance on the last day of school.  Students who have a negative lunch balance will 
not be able to sign out for the year.  Fees will also be due for Industrial Tech. classes and pro-
jects (check the bulletin boards in the commons for the list) and laptop repairs. 

 

It is possible once textbooks are turned in at the end of the year that your student may be 
asked to pay a book fine or a book rebinding fee due to damage to a textbook. 
 
If you have any questions or need to check on your student’s fees, please call any of the school offices: 
Middle School, 712-487-3181; High School, 712-487-3804; Superintendent’s Office, 712-487-3414. 

 


